
Are you feeling unwell but unsure 
whether to contact us because of 
COVID-19 ? 

Please don't sit at home unwell. 

We want to re-assure you that we are open and are conducting a 

telephone/video triage based appointment system.   

PLEASE DO ring us if you are not well and in need of support from one of our 

clinical team.  One of the clinicians will then call you back to assess your 

needs and try to treat you over the telephone and only if absolutely necessary 

will they bring you in to the surgery for a face to face appointment or conduct 

a video consultation with you.  

We have made our surgery environment as safe as possible for everyone.  All 

our clinical staff continue to wear Personal Protective Equipment and we are 

all following the social distancing guidance. 

PLEASE DO NOT SIT AT HOME UNWELL. 

PLEASE DO NOT HESITATE TO CONTACT US ON 01889 579276. 

 


